UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

J EUGENE AND PORTLAND

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
814 OREGON BUILDING
PORTLAND

Merch 7, 1939

Mrs. Gertrude Basgs Viarner
01d Heathman Hotel
Portland, Oregon

Dear Mrs. Warner:

Many thanks for your letter of March 1, regarding
Mabel K. Gerner. It is both clear and convincing. To me it
is evident that you have followed & studied plan, a most

commendeble thing. It seems to me to be & forward looking plan
such are generally the best and certainly are to De encouraged.

I assure you that if my opinion is asked, I shall
be glad to express it in favor of Mrs. Garner.

Again with the kindest possible regards, I am

Verv cordlally yours

Burt Brown Berker
Vice President
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